
 

 

 
 

The Biden administration announced 

starting January 15,2022, health plans 

will be required to reimburse the cost of 

OTC COVID-19 test for all covered 

Members. 

What you need to know: 

⚫ Eligible to reimburse 8 OTC 

COVID-19 test per month, per 

Member.(A covered family of 

4 would be eligible for 32 OTC 

test per month.) 

⚫ Must be rapid antigen at-home 

tests, not PCR tests. 

 
You can also order 4 OTC COVID-19 

test from the federal government (one 

time only). Scan the QR code or visit 

https://www.covidtests.gov to place 

your order through the USPS. Orders 

will usually ship within 7-12 days. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
To file a claim, visit BCBS 
Alabama www.bcbsal.com 
 
Claims can be filed 
electronically by logging in to 
your account or by submitting 
a Medical Expense Claim 
Form along with the test kit 
receipt. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Scan to order from USPS 

 

 
Over-the-counter (OTC) 
COVID-19 Test 

https://www.covidtests.gov/
http://www.bcbsal.com/
https://www.bcbsal.org/webapps/customeraccess/custsecurity/cust_login.jsp?targetUrl=/web/member/portal/submit-a-claim.html
https://www.bcbsal.org/rapidresponse/pdf/AL1/CL-438.pdf
https://www.bcbsal.org/rapidresponse/pdf/AL1/CL-438.pdf

